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CITY OF HAMILTON
Chewstick Foundation – Community Event

The City of Hamilton wishes to advise all businesses, motorists 
and the general public that on Monday, 26th May, Court 
Street between Dundonald St and Angle St and that Elliott St 
between Court St and Princess St will be closed to all traffi c 
from 4:00pm until 01:00am for a free Community Event.

The City of Hamilton wishes to apologise to all road users for 
the inconvenience this may cause.


